Other News

Ham Close

We continue to be consulted on the Ham Close regeneration. Many of our members are residents on Ham Close and most of us have been involved in consultation on this far-reaching and significant redevelopment which will see 452 dwellings constructed on a site currently accommodating 143 households.

A virtual meeting on Thursday 12th November 2020 presented an update from Richmond Housing Partnership. Three prospective development partners were asked to present their credentials , but not a specific architectural scheme. There will be a two-stage procurement process, with the first stage being the selection of a suitable development partner and land sale agreements being confirmed with them by the end of 2020.

The three development partners were Countryside with Pollard Thomas Edwards Architects, London Squared and Hill Partnership. The virtual meeting was recorded and we urge all Ham United Group members to take time to access the event on the Richmond Housing Partnership website.

We are keen to maintain our involvement in this complex project at the heart of our community and will continue to report back to the membership.
